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Help us fill the Toys for

Tots bins!

Greeting Families and Supporters,

It doesn’t seem possible that midterms for the second

quarter is this Friday. If your child is missing any work please encourage them to get caught up.  Before

we know it semester finals will be here.   Today the teachers and myself worked on schedules for the

2nd semester for the students during our in-service meeting.  We are excited about the courses that

are being offered next semester.  We will be sharing with the students next week. May each of you have

a wonderful week in the Lord!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: Give me wisdom, O tender Shepherd,

on how to lead my family to love you more.  Please bless my

parents and thank you for their faith.  Please give me

courage and sensitivity so that I can effectively share your

truth with my children.  O God, please bless those parents

who are seeking to raise godly children that will someday

marry the children you’ve given me.  I want my house to be a

place where you are known, appreciated, honored, and loved.

In Jesus’ name I humbly ask it.  Amen.

New and exciting opportunities

available for our students at Wolf

River -

Tuesdays-Drama Club from 3:30-4:30 p.m. located in Mrs. Reichle’s Room.

Thursdays - Art Club from 3:30-4:30 p.m. located in Mrs. Reichle’s Room.

Thank you Mrs. Reichle & Mrs. Kosmerchock for this opportunity and for your time!!

BOARD MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT - The next school board meeting is November 14th at 5 p.m.  If

you have questions about the Wisconsin Choice program or the school please make plans to attend.

HOT LUNCH- Group 2 will be serving November 16, 2022. Thank you so much!!

Thank you to Kim Zastrow & Ricky & Rhonda Burhke for your Thrivent Online donation.
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CHAPEL NEWS - Thank you to Pastor Andrew Zobel for leading Chapel this morning!! Awesome message!

We collected $14.00 in chapel offerings.  Our November offerings will be going towards Toys for Tots.

Toys for Tots dropped off two boxes to fill with new, unwrapped gifts. Please feel free to bring in toys,

dolls, books to fill the boxes for all the less fortunate children.  We’d love your support in any way you

can help us reach our goal to help our community. Feel free to send monetary donations or toys. Thank

you so much to each and every one of you for opening your hearts to this amazing foundation. God Bless

you all! (pictured to the right- some of our students with our two Toys for Tots boxes and poster).

STAMPS NEEDED: Thank you Ron Klosterman for the donation of the roll of stamps. Very much

appreciated!!

BASKETBALL NEWS - Practice is Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday next week from 3:30 - 5:00

p.m.

A Look Ahead….
Nov. 9 ~  Early Dismissal @ 12:20 p.m.

Nov. 11 ~ Midterms

Nov. 13 ~ Packer/Cowboy game @ 3:25 p.m.

Nov. 17 ~ Packer/Titans game @ 7:15 p.m.

Nov. 17-Dec. 2 ~ Kringle Fundraiser

SCRIP- Is an awesome program, the best part is it a

fundraiser that you are already spending money on and

when you pick up your gift cards before going to the

grocery store, gas station or out to eat to name a few, you

are supporting Wolf River Lutheran High School, where

your children attend school. Please consider supporting

Wolf River Lutheran High School and our local businesses

at the same time while purchasing gift cards. Gift cards

are available in the office from 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Feel

free to email your order to office@wolfriverlhs.org,

payment is collected at pick up or you can always place

your orders online @ RaiseRight.com, enrollment code is

EEC1BE1E4871L.
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